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7th March 2024 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
To help your son/daughter make significant progress following the recent mock examinations (copy 
of Progress Review enclosed) we have put in place the following support: - 
 
1. They must attend school full time from Monday 11th March 2024 until the end of the academic 

year. This includes tutor time that begins at 8.35am. 
2. They must attend supervised independent & teacher led sessions after-school from Monday-

Thursday. They will be registered in the Sixth Form Lecture Theatre and must remain on-site 
until 4.00pm. 

3. They must attend all revision sessions over the Easter holiday. 
 
Most external examinations begin week commencing 13th May 2024. The results will be published 
on Thursday 15th August 2024 and these will inform university and apprenticeship offers. 
 
We will ensure that your son/daughter has an intervention action plan from their subject teachers 
giving clear guidance about the areas of knowledge or skills they need to work on to improve 
progress. 
 
Finally, please ensure your son/daughter arrives promptly for 8.35am on Tuesday 12th March 2024 
for a meeting in the Sixth Form Lecture Theatre. 
 
Thank you for your support in this matter.  Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to 
contact sam.mcdonnell@cncs.school 
  
Yours sincerely           
  

 
        
Mr S McDonnell       Ms E O’Connor 
Assistant Headteacher       Headteacher 

        
 

mailto:admin@cncs.school
http://www.cncs.school/

